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WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD


Josephine Gerould

7455 Pine Park Drive South (651)697-5776  


Former owners: Rory and Jeanne O’Donovan


Amado and Elvira Alvarez 

7378 Pine Park Drive South (201) 370-3356     


Former owner: Timothy Dehnhoff

Dear Friends and Neighbors,


Hope you are all well and looking forward to better 
days ahead. It looks like there is a bit of brightness at 
the end of this tunnel we have been in.


Here is the news from our May Meeting:


1. The walkway contract has been signed and 
information about the project will be in the July issue of 
the Newsletter

      

2. The fence painting has been completed. They did a 
wonderful job and the fence looks great. Thank you to 
all of the homeowners along the fence line who took 
care to remove their planting away from the fence.

     

3. Hopefully the pool deck repair will be taken care of 
on May 26th.

 

4. There was a delivery of keys for the clubhouse, pool 
and tennis court.

 

5. On June 1st, masks will be optional in the 
clubhouse


6. The next meeting of the board will be on June 16, 
2021.


Respectfully submitted,

Arlene Stropoli


PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE


Lucerne Lakes Homes South
Newsletter June, 2021 

COMMUNITY NEWS

FORGOTTEN SOLDIERS OUTREACH 


'WE CARE' PACKAGES

Monthly packages are sent to all branches of the military 
deployed to boost morale. Some of these men and 
women are from our own backyard.  There will be a box 
in the clubhouse to drop the following items into. Thank 
you, in advance, for your generosity. Please donate the 
following items:  

Toiletries/Hygiene (prefer travel size-baby wipes, dental 
floss, lip balm/chapstick, hand sanitizer, shave cream 
packets, shampoo, deodorant, razors, baby /foot powder, 
tampons, mouthwash, lotion, sunscreen, body wash, bar 
soap, Q-tips. 

Food Items - trail mix, individual crackers, beef jerky/
sticks, individual packed drink mixes, oatmeal/grits 
packages, microwavable ravioli & mac & cheese, 
individual packs nuts or dried fruit, peanut butter cups (jif 
to go), microwave popcorn, sunflower seeds, fruit roll-
ups,rice krispie treats. 

Additional Items - crew socks, insect repellent wipes, 
scotch heavy duty packing tape, snack and sandwich 
storage bags.

For any more information call Susan Smith - (561) 
964-0286.


Tree Trimming 
The Master Association will be trimming all trees that are 
hanging over their walkway along Lucerne Lakes 
Boulevard on June 7th through June 11th, weather 
permitting. They will be cutting straight up. If you wish 
your trees to be cut a certain way, please tend to it 
before this date.  


Thank you in advance for your cooperation.


SAVE THE DATE


Next HOA Meeting

June 16, 2021 - 6:30 p.m. 


at the Clubhouse

Masks Optional












COMMUNITY CONTACTS

These are the people to contact for information 


regarding their respective committees:


Board President:  

    Arlene Stropoli-(561) 966-0495 cnst80@aol.com      

Recreation Area/Pool Issues:  

   Ron Griffith-(561) 694-4195 sundance1@gmail.com

Community Property Issues:  

   Michelle Hugan-(561) 969-0871 hupine44@yahoo.com 

Architectural Review Committee (ARC): 

   Trixie Kinn-(561)-312-9840

Entertainment Committee:  

    Arlene Stropoli-(561) 966-0495 cnst80@aol.com    

Clubhouse Social Calendar: to be determined

Master Association Representative:

  Ed Hinkle-(717) 656-8910 edwardchinkle@gmail.com

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s Office-(561) 688-3400

GRS Management:  

     Beatriz Freijo-(561) 641-8554, ext. 112


ACTIVITIES CORNER

Clubhouse is open (with restrictions). Please see the posted 

regulations. Pool is open (with restrictions). 

Please check the rules posted at the pool entrance.


Weekly

Arts and Crafts:  Monday, 10:30 a.m. Location to be 

     determined. Contact Margie at (561) 642-7364. 

Card Games:  Tuesdays. Contact Jayne at (954) 328- 
2588 for times and location.

Canasta:  Wednesdays, 1:30 p.m. Contact Marie at 

(561) 310-8687 for more information.


Monthly

LLHOA Meeting: Scheduled for May 19, 2021 at

6:30 p.m. at Lucerne Lakes Clubhouse

Citizens on Patrol (COP) Meeting: This group meets 
the third Friday of each month at Lucerne Point Satellite 
Clubhouse on Tahiti Lane. Contact Harold Shulman at 
(561) 967-1919 for more details. 

Master Board March Meeting:  

The next Master HOA meeting will be June 21, 2021, 9 
a.m. at Tahiti Lane Clubhouse.


Notes
Interested in playing Rummikub at the clubhouse? 

Days and times to be determined depending on interest. 
Contact Barbara Boykin at (561) 309-8142.

Help Needed:  If you can help with getting ads for this 
newsletter please call Judy Kaufman at (561) 964-5600.

Deadline for July newsletter submissions: June 17, 2021

The Association does not accept responsibility for the content of any 
advertisements in the Community newsletter.


Would you like to review other previous newsletters? 

Find archived issues here:


www.grsmgt.com/association/lucern-lakes/newsletters

COMMUNITY REMINDERS


1. As of June 1, 2021 masks will be optional in the clubhouse. 
Individuals know what they feel comfortable doing in this 
situation.


2. Food and beverage cans can be recycled in the blue bins.


3. No colored bulbs are to be put in the pole lights on your 
property (only white bulbs).


4. Please try not to water your lawn after 6 am if your home is on 
the walkway. Community members walking or in wheelchairs, 
taking in the morning, have to go into the street to avoid getting 
wet.


Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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